
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/19/2016 3:03:27 PM
Subject:

"The governor, who is working with state officials and industry leaders to monitor fuel supply issues, today issued an 
executive order waiving federal transportation regulations to ensure expedited fuel delivery.  Consumers can and 
should purchase fuel as they would normally – and as engineers work to repair pipeline issues, we will continue to 
monitor developments in the region."
 
On background: The governor issued an executive order last week to minimize the potential impact of the Colonial 
pipeline shutdown by waiving hours of service requirements. Today's executive order waives weight and size 
limitations for load requirements and is attached.  These measures will help suppliers deliver gasoline more quickly 
and efficiently. Both executive orders are attached.
 
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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